

250th Anniversary Parade Entry Form

July 6, 2024

Hello Leverett residents and town employees,

The 250th Anniversary Committee and the Parade Committee would like to invite you to join us in celebrating our great town! There will be a parade July 6, 2024 at 10am (rain or shine) and we need you to help us make this a fabulous parade! The parade will start at the Depot Road/Long Hill intersection and end at Leverett Elementary. You can march in the parade, create a float to ride on or drive an antique vehicle. Kids are encouraged to decorate their bikes. Leverett-based businesses can drive a work vehicle. The Parade Committee will be lending trailers, so if you want to create a float, but need a trailer, please email celebrateleverett250@gmail.com or call Maureen at 413.475.4304

Deadline for parade entry is April 1, 2024. Entry forms can be left in the envelope on the library bulletin board, in the envelope on the newspaper stand at the coop or mail to Maureen Ippolito, 8 Chestnut Hill

Parade Entry Guidelines:

- Past or present Leverett residents, Leverett-based businesses or groups or Town of Leverett employees
- Entries need to be family-friendly and non-political
- No dogs please since there might be horses
- Single vehicle entries are open to antique vehicles and Leverett-based businesses

Names of Participants	
Street address or email (to send parade info)	
Phone number	Emergency contact name/number
Please include a brief description of what you would like the parade announcer to say to describe your entry:	

All entries will be subject to safety inspection the day of the parade. The Parade Committee reserves the right to deny entry to the parade.